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November 7, 1995 

Mr Tom McCarthy 
Robert L Bayless 
PO Box 168 
Farmington NM 87499 

RE: Permit to Convert to Injection Wells Canceled 

Dear Tom: 

As per our conversation, the following wells were permitted and approved as converting to injection 
by Administrative Order #WFX-636 on September 15, 1992: 

Santa Fe Pacific Railroad #24, A-29-16N-06W, 30-031-20605 
Santa Fe Pacific Railroad #26, A-29-16N-06W, 30-031-20607 
Santa Fe Pacific Railroad #39, D-28-16N-06W, 30-031-20679 
Santa Fe Pacific Railroad #53, K-21-16N-06W, 30-031-20702 

Since this date, no conversion to injection has occurred with these wells; therefore, the permit to 
convert has been canceled. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact this office. 

Sincerely, 

Ernest Cardona 
Deputy O&G Inspector 

xc: David Catanach, UIC Director 
UIC File 
Well File 
EC File 


